
Appendix 3: Public Notice and Community ICT Applications 
 
 
Public Notice  
 
We’re looking for expressions of interest from organisations who can support 
Wellington community groups have a web presence.  
 
The current arrangements for provision of Wellington Community Net (WCN) will end in 
July 2010 and we are looking for ways on which we can provide tools and support for 
groups to develop their own web presence.  
 
Council is seeking applications from organisations that might be interested in doing this 
and has allocated $50,000 funding each year which will ensure community 
organisations can continue to have a web presence. 
 
For further information phone Jenny Rains 04 803 8365, the closing date for 
applications is 28 February 2010. 
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